FIFTH MEETING: DAUGAVPILS (7th -13th  APRIL) LATVIA
I HAVE ONLY WORDS OF GRATITUDE TO THE FAMILIES WHO HAVE HOSTED MY BROTHER AND ME IN LATVIA. FOR ME HAS BEEN VERY IMPORTANT TO BE ABLE TO STAY TOGETHER BECAUSE THIS WAS THE FIRST TIME LUCAS TRAVEL TO A FOREIGN COUNTRY.

WE SPENT SOME WONDERFUL DAYS, FULL OF ACTIVITIES.

MY FAMILIES, BOTH OF THEM WERE VERY KIND WITH US, AND THEY ALWAYS OFFER US FOOD, DRINKS. ONE DAY WE WERE IN THE SWIMMING POOL, WE ENJOYED A LOT BECAUSE WE LOVE WATER, AND OTHER DAY WE WERE IN A PIZZA RESTAURANT, AND WE COULD EAT MANY MANY PIECES OF PIZZA. THEY WERE DELICIOUS!!!
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ALSO WE HAVE LAUGH A LOT WITH OUR TEACHERS. THEY ARE VERY FUNNY!!!
THE PLACES WE VISITED WERE VERY INTERESTING. THE BEST DAY FOR US WAS THE DAY WE SPENT IN RIGA. IT IS VERY BEAUTIFUL CAPITAL.

THANK YOU ALESJA AND YOUR TEAM FOR YOUR GOOD WORK!!!
VICTORIA & LUCAS
